
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I am a 20 year resident of Portland, where I work as a registered nurse and live with my wife and our 
one year old foster daughter. I wholeheartedly support the idea of removing the influence of big money 
from politics in general, and specifically in the campaigning process. 
Any attempt to keep our democracy alive is dependent on our elected officials working for the people 
they represent, rather than for special interests. I greatly appreciate your consideration and support of 
HB 2578. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Paul Seer 
4231 N Winchell St 
Portland, OR 97203-5832 
 
 
 


